
This information surrounds the drug court within 5th Judicial District and the monies collected for the 

drug court and extensive coverup that took place.  

Confirmed from the outside auditing firm Daniel C. McArthur, Ltd. 501 S Rancho Dr Ste E30, Las Vegas, 

NV 89106 the report from 2012 and 2013 shows that monies that were supposed to go to the COUNTY 

OF NYE was being deposited to a bank account with Bank of America opened by a 501 c 3 called “FIFTH 

JUDICIAL DISTRICT ADULT DRUG COURT”. The entity number is E0654912006-9, the Nevada Business ID is 

NV20061257232 and the current status is Permanently Revoked. This non-profit was created on 08/29/2006. 

This information is directly obtained from the Nevada Secretary of State.  

• The monies were to be deposited to the County of NYE not a non-profit organization 

• The non-profit organization never had any contract with the county 

• The non-profit organization did not surrender the monies to the county until September 13, 

2013. Per the auditor’s statement Revenues in the Drug Court Special Revenue Fund may be 

understated. This means the monies may not all be accounted for or recovered.  

Who set up and ran this organization. Well based upon the website you can see the names.  

• The persons who ran this organization are as follows: 

o Tammi Odegard – this person was employed as a Specialty Court Coordinator within the 

5th Judicial District 

▪ Tammi acted as the secretary and treasurer for the non-profit organization 

o Robert Beckett – this person was the COUNTY OF NYE District Attorney.  

▪ Current Bar License #3383 since 9/26/1988 Active 

▪ Robert acted as the Director for the non-profit organization 

o Robert Lane – this person is a Judicial Judge for the 5th Judicial District. Department 2 | 

Nye County, NV Official Website (nyecountynv.gov) 

▪ Robert Lane acted as the President for the non-profit organization 

https://www.nyecountynv.gov/538/Department-2
https://www.nyecountynv.gov/538/Department-2


 

 

 

These are the auditor’s statements that directly discuss these monies. The full reports are available on 

the COUNTY OF NYE website as well as on the website link provided on the reporting form.   



 



 

 

Many people are aware of this information. County Commissioners, Judge Kimberly Wanker, District 

Attorney Brian Kunzi to name just a few. Each case we suspect is now in question due to this information.  











 


